
 

September 26, 2024 
 
NOTICE: The State Personnel Board has scheduled its regular meeting on 
Friday, October 11, 2024 at 9:00 a.m. This meeting will be held in person 
in the Willie Ortiz Auditorium 2600 Cerrillos Road Santa Fe, NM 87505. 
 
Public comment addressing an item on the agenda can be made in person 
using the Public Comment sign-in sheet or by emailing your comment to 
DeniseM.Forlizzi@spo.nm.gov  by 5:00 p.m. Thursday, October 10, 2024. 
Email comments must include the commenter’s name and contact 
information and the agenda item being commented on. The time allowed for 
each public comment, whether in person or in writing, is two (2) minutes. 
Copies of written comments will be provided to the Board for review. 
 
The meeting agenda will be available at least 72 hours before the meeting on 
the State Personnel Office website at www.spo.state.nm.us.  A copy of the 
agenda and public documents may be obtained by contacting the board 
administrator by email DeniseM.Forlizzi@spo.nm.gov or phone (505) 365-
3691. Documents can be provided in various accessible formats if requested 
by 5:00 p.m. Wednesday, October 9, 2024 or as soon as possible. 
 
The Board may enter Executive Session pursuant to the administrative 
adjudication and pending litigation exceptions to the Open Meetings Act, 
NMSA 1978, Section 10-15-1 (H)(3). 
 
If you are an individual with a disability or other needs requiring a reader, 
amplifier, qualified sign language interpreter, or any other form of auxiliary 
aid or service to attend or participate in the meeting, please contact the 
board administrator by emailing DeniseM.Forlizzi@spo.nm.gov or calling 
505-365-3691 to discuss your accessibility needs at least one week prior, or 
as soon as possible.  
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